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From: Tresa Carter
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 11:04:42 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed. Protected bike lanes are an integral part to a sustainable and
equitable transportation system. Creating continuous corridors, like the protected bike lanes on
Truman Road, are an important stepping stone in creating a Kansas City that's accessible in a
SAFE and convenient manner to more community members, not just those who have access to
a personal vehicle. Thank you.


Regards, 
Tresa Carter 
4711 Terrace St
Kansas City, MO 64112
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